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JUNE 2022 

 

Priest Recruitment Updates 

 

• The Profile Committee (Jane F., Marci H., and Terry L.)—met via Zoom 

with Susan Cleavely for an informational meeting on how to complete the 

profile for St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church .  

• Bias training will be held for all Bishop Committee members on June 16 

at 3:00 p.m. Refreshments will be served.  

Prayer: We pray to you Lord with trust, as you lead us with your love on our journey for a new 

vicar. Give us wisdom as we search for someone filled with love for the Lord. A person who is 

compassionate and excited to be a part of our church family here at Chelan, St. Andrew’s 

Episcopal Church.  

 

 

Summer Solstice Service 

Tuesday, June 21, at 7:00 p.m. we will celebrate the Summer 

Solstice in the Courtyard. After service appetizers and beverages 

will be served. Please join us for this fun event.  

 

 

 

Episcopal Church Women luncheon 

Join our ECW ladies for June luncheon on Thursday, June 9 

at Noon. This is a time for fellowship, food, and friendship.  

 

 



In Memory Of:  
We give thanks for the life of Robert M. Milton (always called 

Bobby by his Mom).  We pray that God give his family & friends 

the oil of joy for mourning and the garment of praise for the spirit 

of heaviness.   

 

Ukraine Fundraiser 
St. Andrew’s Outreach committee started a fundraiser for Ukraine. Members 

have been donating for the past two months. A check will be sent to 

Samaritan’s Purse to assist with ground efforts.  

As the destruction and havoc continue to persist in Ukraine, we pray victory 

for their country and safety for their people. 

 

A Father’s Day Prayer 
We give our thanks, Creator God, for the fathers in our lives. Fatherhood does not come with a 

manual, and reality teaches us that some fathers excel while others fail. We ask for Your 

blessings for them all – and forgiveness where it is needed. This Father’s Day we remember the 

many sacrifices fathers make for their children and families, and the ways – both big and small 

– they lift children to achieve dreams thought beyond reach. 

 

So too, we remember all those who have helped fill the void when fathers pass early or are 

absent – grandfathers and uncles, brothers and cousins, teachers, pastors and coaches – all the 

men who reveal your love one day at a time, best as they are able. For those who are fathers, we 

ask for wisdom and humility in the face of the task of parenting. Give them the strength to do 

well by their children and by You, day by day. In Your Holy name, O God, we pray. Amen.  

(UCC pastor Chuck Currie, Director of Center for Peace and Spirituality) 

 

Church Care 
It takes a village to care for our beloved log church. Members have been busy with spring 

cleaning tasks. The exterior of the church has been washed. The windows have been cleaned 

and the interiors of both church and Parish Hall are being scrubbed.  

 

Landscaping Care 
Our irrigation system has been worked and re-worked to spray correctly on growing shrubs and 

bushes while leaving sidewalks dry and bare. Our loving volunteers have been pruning, 

spraying, planting, sweeping, and digging.  

 

We so appreciate all of our members who work to keep St. Andrew’s log church and gardens 

looking beautiful! 

 

 

  



St. Andrew’s is brimming with life and beauty this spring!  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Calendar  
June 5—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

June 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 Ladies AA—12:00 p.m. 

June 9—Episcopal Church Women Luncheon—Noon  

June 12—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

June 16—Bishop’s Committee—2:00 p.m. and Bias Training—3:00 p.m. 

June 19—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

June 26—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

Mon-Sat—AA—6:30-7:30 a.m.  

 

Happy Birthday 

Jane Farris—3 

Meredith Beeson—10 

John Michael Clayton—24 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Bob & Marcie Jateff—16  

Adam & Kelli Rynd—24  

Judy & Rufino Ramos—24  

Dave & Betty Pettit—27  
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COLUMBARIUM NICHES AVAILABLE FOR SALE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Columbarium has many niches available. Be aware of this and plan a beautiful, sacred, 

resting place. Think of family members to plan for also. The niches cost $950.00 and fit two 

urns. Please take time to think about this wonderful opportunity. Contact the church for more 

information: 509-682-2851 or write us at P.O. Box 1226, Chelan, WA 98816 

 

 

 

St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church 

PO Box 1226 

Chelan, WA 98816 

June 2022 
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Diocesan Digest Calendar of Events 

To learn more about online events happening through the Spokane Diocese go to the Diocesan Calendar online 

at www.spokanediocese.org.  

 

 

http://www.spokanediocese.org/

